
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: bbenton@cityofsebastian.org 
To: Carol Bergeron 
Cc: "Norman Meyer" 
Subject: RE: City of Sebastian September 5th Fireworks Display 
Date: Monday, August 03, 2020 12:58:36 PM 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Carol, 

Good afternoon. The City Council has decided to proceed with only the fireworks display on 

September 5th. At this time we are working with the vendor to secure the final permitting and 
planning to proceed with the display per the direction given by City Council. Please let me know if 
you have any additional questions. 

Thank you, 

Brian Benton, CPRP 
Leisure Services Director 
772-228-7057 
bbenton@cityofsebastian.org 

From: Carol Bergeron [mailto:cbergeron@ircgov.com]
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2020 11:52 AM
To: Brian Benton 
Cc: 'Norman Meyer'
Subject: City of Sebastian September 5th Fireworks Display 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hi Brian, 
I was speaking with Kristin Daniels this morning, she is the Director of the Office 
of Management and Budget for Indian River County.  We are wondering what 

the likelihood of a fireworks display happening on September 5th with the 
increase of COVID cases?  The Board of County Commissioners has one 

meeting this month on August 18th, so if you can get back to me by August 11th 

this would give me enough time to prepare the documents for the meeting. 
Thanks, 
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Carol Bergeron 
Indian River County 
Office of Management and Budget 

1801 27th St. 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
Phone  772-226-1214 
E-Mail  cbergeron@ircgov.com 
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